
You‘re invited to the Alberta School for the Deaf 

6240 - 113 Street 


     Edmonton Alberta T6H 3L2 

Saturday, November 12, 2022  


at 1 p.m. - 3 p.m.


At this time some of Charmaine Letourneau’s 
family  members will be there to share their 

thoughts and feelings with the Deaf community. 

Light refreshments will be provided. 


We are working on a YouTube presentation as a 
celebration of Charmaine’s life.  This will be 

available soon after our event at ASD.


